
Geodetic Survey Squadron 2012 Reunion, Newsletter #5, December 2011 
 

Greetings of the Season, fellow veterans of the Geodetic Survey Squadron and your loved ones!	
	

No long newsletter this time---I’ll save that for next month, as I know you are all busy with the holidays. I just did not 
want to miss the opportunity to send you my personal best wishes for a Merry Christmas, a Happy Hanukkah, a 
prosperous New Year, and whatever else you may celebrate this season.	
 	
Hope to see you all in August in Cheyenne!	
 	
All my best –	
 	
Garrett	
 


